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Ann Coleman-Cottee

CHERRY TREE COTTAGE, BURNDELL ROAD, BURNDELL ROAD, ARUNDEL, BN18 OHT

| Objection

When we moved to Yapton in 1995 it was an attractive village with fields, containing deer and a wide
variety of wild life with a limited amount of traffic. Even then, they had started building more houses
and were having problems with the required increase in drainage. Objections to further applications for
building were raised, and those applications consequently declinedtemporarily. However, gradually,
applications for further housing were resubmitted by housing development companies those objections
seemingly ignored and by degrees a steady number of applications were accepted with no
consideration for the existing residents, so that now in every direction you look, there are houses
under construction, signs heralding further building or plans for more sites. West Sussex seems hell-
bent on destroying every stretch of green and every vestige of rurality that ever existed with more and
more and more houses. It couldn't be a more residential area. Now in a residential area that is already
struggling with an increased traffic load and demand on infrastructure, you want to put a massive
waste management plant with all the attendant air pollution, noise, impact on the already suffering
wildlife and environment and 120 lorries thundering through on a daily basisin a residential area? In
light of the above, with special concern for the increased danger for children on the roads and pollution
for a rising number of inhabitants, I could not object more strongly.
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